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30th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children had an amazing time last Friday when they toasted marshmallows outside. They all learnt 

about the importance of being safe around fire and how to ensure that they dress and behave sensibly 

when using fire. 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, the stage was put up in the school hall so that the children can start rehearsing their 

Christmas play. The children all know which character they are playing and you should have received a 

request for a costume. Thank you for your support with this. The children are all enjoying practising the 

different songs and I am looking forward to seeing their performance in a couple of weeks. 

 

Nursery are also busy preparing for Christmas and are planning a Christmas singalong on 14th 

December. 

 

On Monday, myself and Maria interviewed for an Early Years Practitioner to lead our Baby Room which 

opens in January. I am pleased to inform you that Lisa Andrews will be joining our staff team in the 

Nursery next term. I am sure that everyone will make her feel extremely welcome and we are looking 

forward to her being part of the team.  

 

http://www.newhallacademy.org/


Reception children will be attending the Christmas Panto in Hertford on Monday. Due to the timing of 

the performance, children will be having packed lunches on return – cheese, ham and tuna choices.  We 

will take sufficient snacks to keep them going and if you do not want your child to have the ice cream 

provided in the interval, please let Mrs Murphy know on Monday morning when you drop your child 

off. 

  

Next Friday (7th December), we will be holding an Open Afternoon for parents of our Reception children. 

Between 2pm and 3pm, you will be able to join your child in their classroom whilst they are learning. 

The children will then be released as normal at the end of the day.  

 

Please see the menu below for next week: 

 

 
 

Message from the Friends of Newhall 

 

The Christmas Fayre is fast approaching and thank you 
to everyone who sent in donations today.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Debbie Gayler 


